
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Love Bug Disco  
 
After half term, our focus core Christian value will be Love. We would like to celebrate with 
something special for the children, therefore we are so excited to be hosting a Love Bug disco on 
Thursday 14th March 2024! The cost will be £3.00 per ticket or £5 for a family ticket and will include 
a snack and a soft drink.  
 

EYFS/Key Stage 1 3.45 – 4.45 
Key Stage 2 5.00 – 6.00 

 
EYFS and KS1 children can be collected from their usual classroom door. For safety reasons, can we 
please ask that KS2 children arrive at the after-school club entrance and are collected from the 
main playground by an adult. EYFS/KS1 children are more than welcome to bring their disco clothes 
to school on the day in a separate bag. Staff will assist in getting them ready for a 3.45pm start. Any 
children attending the disco from the after-school club will be able to get changed and be taken to 
the disco by the after-school club staff. 
 
Children are only permitted to attend the disco relevant to their age group. For safeguarding 
reasons, please ensure that all electronic games, mobile phones and cameras be left at home.  
 
Please send the money in a sealed envelope labelled ‘DISCO’ and your child/children’s name. These 
should be handed to the class teacher not at the school office. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
Radcliffe Hall Events Team 
 
 


